
Something to celebrate!
The most dojo points collected:
Since wb 3rd June:
30 - Alishba, Freddie, Giovanni
4C - Rishvan
4E - Deegan
5H - Lily-Rose
5W - Chinedu, Ava
6P - Daniel, Zayd
House: Courage
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Newsletter 13th June 2025

For Pupils, Parents, Carers, 
Governors and Friends

We have thrown ourselves fully into “We Can Change Our 
World” topic this half term, with all the classes thinking 
about a sustainability pledge they can make for this half 
term, and hopefully longer. As a school, we have recently 
changed our printer setup to save paper and be more 
planet-friendly, which we are very excited about. 

This half term is a busy one with sports day on the horizon, 
athlete visits, residentials and end of year reports, which 
the teachers are currently working hard on. This is the time 
of year where we work with the children to ensure 
interventions are in place to support them in any gaps in 
their learning which they need more practice in. With this in 
mind, it is very important your children are in school as best 
as possible. It is this time of year we have seen patterns 
where pupils have been taken out of school for early 
holidays. This is detrimental to the transition for them into 
next year not only because there is so much to continue to 
learn in the summer curriculum, but we enable multiple 
transition opportunities for pupils with bespoke 
interventions. Thank you for your support with attendance - 
it has such a positive impact for our pupils. 

Summer is very much here with the sun shining and the 
temperatures rising and we cannot wait to find out all the 
ways we can change our world for the better. 

We always appreciate all your support on our journey. 

Yours Sincerely, 
Mrs Parry-Woolner

Update from the Headteacher

Sports for Champions & Superkind

A reminder to get those sponsorships this weekend as we need 
to have all money in on Monday! We are very excited to 
welcome Ade to Beechview for our sporting challenge event 
which I know the pupils at Beechview will thrive doing. And 
don’t forget, this is a great way to earn some of those Superkind 
Badges!

AIM HIGH Writing Day 
Last Thursday, we welcomed Coral Rumble to Beechview to lead 
an AIM High Writing day for Year 4 and 5’s across several 
schools, including ours. It was great hearing some of the 
creativity and imagination flying out the door as we passed by… 
a future with many poets in it we believe. 

Celebrating our ‘4 Schools Project’
Over the last couple of years, as celebrated 
in some of our newsletters, we have been lucky enough to work 
with the ‘4 Schools Project’ organised by Ryvers School in 
Slough. This has been a collaborative experience between a 
number of schools where subjects have been delved into and 
strengths have been shared. This has been an opportunity for 
the school and staff to see best practice and use some 
wonderful examples to improve outcomes for our pupils and 
what a success it has been. As part of the end of the year, there 
was the ‘4 Schools’ celebration where members of the SLT went 
to listen to the impact and outcomes of this project and start 
planning for next year - watch this space!

What is happening at Beechview

Stars of the Week

Weekly Attendance Champions:

06/06/25 - 4 Cedar 93.81%
13/06/25 - 4 Cedar 92.06%

Important dates this term: 
Mon 16th June to Weds 18th June - Year 5 
Longridge Trip
Tues 17th June - Remaining Year 5 Pupils Primary 
Challenge Day @Sir William Borlase
Tues 24th June - Sports for Champion visit
Fri 27th June - Beechview Sports Day
Week of Mon 30th June - Governor Visits Week
Tues 1st July - Transition Day
Weds 2nd July - Year 2 Parent Meeting 4pm
Tues 8th July - KS2 SATS Results
Weds 9th July - Year 6 trip to performance of Little 
Mermaid @Sir William Borlase

Since wb 9th June
30 - Alice

4C - Savannah
4E - Emily and Sienna

5H - Ava
5W - Myra, Rawahah, Savannah 

and Vihaan
6P - Isabelle

House: Destiny    

13/06/25

Whole school 

Attendance 13th 

May: 

91.55%

Hot Weather!
As the weather warms up please remember to put 

sunscreen on your children before they come to school. 
We would recommend factor 50 with long lasting effect, 

as we do not put sunscreen on at school. 

Please make sure you send in a sun hat and a bottle of 
water also. 

We definitely do not expect pupils to wear ties in the 
summer term, and children may find the polo shirts are 

lighter option at this time of year. 

Whole school 
Attendance 6th 

June: 

86.31%

06/06/25
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